
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Braveheart’s May  

Newsletter 2020 

 Our next Newsletter is 

due out in June 2020 

Mental Health Awareness Week – Choose Kindness  
 
 
 
 

 
Kindness increases 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kindness decreases 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
For support and resources visit 

➡https://nhsforthvalley.com/covid/local-support/ 
Or call – 0800 111 4000 

 

 

Braveheart hopes our newsletters bring a smile to your face and a 

spring to your step. During these uncertain times we aim to bring to 

support, encouragement and connection   

Website/ Facebook 

We’re posting weekly updates on 

our Website & Facebook pages for 

anyone able to access these and 

stay connected: 

www.braveheart.uk.net 

FB: The Braveheart Association (we 

also have a private members group 

you can join!) 

Poem by Walker Irene Steel 

A Fine Summers Day in Forth Valley 
 

A fine Summers day in Forth Valley 
It starts with a morning mist. 

Then the vapors rise, it's like paradise 
As the land, by the sun is kissed. 

 
It's grand to be here in Forth Valley 
As the warm breeze fans your cheek 

And the sun climbs high, in the blue blue 
sky 

As it lights upon every peek. 
 

Oh, it's grand to be here in Forth Valley 
At the end of a warm summers day 

As you go to bed,with your face burnt red 
With a prayer for another fine day. 

 

A kind reminder to send us 

anything you’d like us to add to 

our next newsletter 

eva.finlayson@nhs.net 

Braveheart Contacts 

With the Braveheart team working 

from home during this time, you 

can reach us on the following 

numbers: 

07979700112- Eva 

 07747457418 – Munira 

07795283804 - May 

https://nhsforthvalley.com/covid/local-support/?fbclid=IwAR1YwUBf0_MRxOnigR6Kn1VgwK347xyZFBoSnSnLE8oSb4MzPdf8D_GZkGc
http://www.braveheart.uk.net/
mailto:eva.finlayson@nhs.net
tel:07795283804


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Strength & Balance Exercises 

Following on from last month’s Newsletter, here are more Strength & Balance exercises for you to try   

Answers in next month’s newsletter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Rab’s fantastic snap of the Kelpies when out a cycle 

 

 

 

 

 

Mays Smoothie Recipes  

(for more meal recipes visit our website News section) 
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GROWL (Grumpy Old Man)  

by volunteer Ian Parker 
Well hullawrerr chinas, it's me, your wee treasure 

back again. Treasure? Well, folk keep sayin' tae ma 

wife “Where did ye dig him up fae?”. Anyway I 

shouldnae mention China wi' a' this Coronavirus 

gaun aboot. It's a whole new language for me, 

Covid-19, Ah wis jist getting' used tae VHS after 

changin' fae Betamax. An' a' this social distancin', 

anti-social distancin' I call it. As for this lock-doon, I 

prefer a lock-in masel'. Anyway it is whit it is an' if 

it keeps auld codgers like me fae snuffin' it then it's 

worthwhile. As long as the young yins can keep to 

it tae.  

 

Talkin' o' young yins, they're getting' harder an' 

harder tae figure oot. See this fad for double-

barrelled names, it's a double-barrel shotgun 

they're needin'. Mind you there used to be a golf 

pro at the Falkirk Tryst called Donald Slicer, some 

name for a golfer eh? Although it could be worse, 

ye either slice or hook a ball in golf so he could 

have been Donald, well let's no go there.... Anyway 

there was another player on the Scottish circuit at 

that time, a fella by the name of Kevin Bacon. Just 

imagine if their son and daughter had got 

thegither, wid they have been Bacon-Slicer or just 

as bad Slicer-Bacon? Ha, ha. 

 

Another thing is the latest fashion o' tattoos aw 

ower yer legs. Ah wis just thinkin' though, maybe 

some of us auld yins wid benefit if we got oor 

hoose number and postcode tattooed oan yer leg, 

then when ye got lost, somebody could take ye 

hame. Mind you, ye'd have tae leave room 

underneath for “no longer at this address” if ye 

move hoose or tae an auld folks' home. On the 

same subject, ma pal Bob, he's a bit o' a skinflint, 

wis tellin' me the other day that his wife wanted a 

tattoo wi' his name on it for her birthday, so he got 

a B tattooed on each cheek o' her bahookie! 

 

Well, I could rattle on mair but I'll leave that for 

another day. Keep cheery (well as cheery as us auld 

yins can be). Cheerio the now. 

 
 

Message from Braveheart Board 

We are approaching the end of our second month of lockdown, and we would 

encourage us all to continue to abide by the guidance, wisdom and recommendations 

of those we have all been turning to for guidance.  We have all been tuning in, 

probably daily, to hear the local and global news, and taking advice on how we should 

adjust our way of life. You will have seen that easing, albeit very minor, have now been 

put in place in certain countries.  Our neighbours in England now being able to 

consider aspects of travel and meeting, but in safe and controlled ways.  We at 

Braveheart will continue to track these changes regularly and move to act in line with 

all Scottish Government recommendations. 

 

Our core aim, as always, and now more-so than ever, is to get people out walking again 

as soon as we possibly can.  This has to be done in the safest and most practical ways 

possible and in line with guidelines for everyone’s safety and well-being for the long 

term.  However, at this stage, we cannot re-start our walking groups or any of the 

other activities that bring people together. 

 

Through the continued dedication and hard work of all the staff at Braveheart we have 

been thinking of new, exciting and innovative ways in which we can go forward 

together after lockdown.  We have all seen people and families out walking over the 

last few weeks, perhaps more than usual.  We want to encourage this to continue.  We 

are therefore planning to develop new walk routes, and new types of walks to build on 

the increased numbers of people enjoying this very social form of exercise. These will 

be in both town and country and even on the door step. 

 

The sense of both community spirit and the regular 8pm applause and singing heard 

across the Forth Valley and usage of Kitchen ware to celebrate all those dedicated to 

helping and supporting us all has been simply wonderful and truly sets a new way 

forward in respect of other’s selfless and tireless efforts. 

 

Braveheart exists to support people’s health in whatever way we can.  We do this is a 

number of ways, usually through face to face contact.  Clearly, this is not possible at 

the moment with all our offices and facilities closed.  .  We do not want to lose touch 

with anybody during the lockdown and if you feel that this has happened, please get in 

touch with us.  All contact details you will find elsewhere in this newsletter. 

We have also great news , and despite the immense pressures being faced by the NHS 

just now we are delighted to confirm our 2020/2021 funding has been granted by 

them and as such strengthens their commitment to Braveheart as what we do works in 

creating a healthier happier community. 

 

There will be challenges ahead for many, and the world will change, that is for certain.  

We believe those changes are an opportunity to be part of a better community.  A 

community full of diverse new opportunities with a significant shift in mind set to 

create a better work/life balance, a new  focus on walking and enjoying our beautiful 

Scotland.  At Braveheart we are preparing to fully embrace those changes, ready for an 

exciting year ahead. 

Please keep yourselves safe and healthy and we look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Feedback from Volunteers & 

Service Users  

We’re living in unusual times and as we look 

to exit lockdown and resume Braveheart 

activities we’d love to hear your feedback. 

Braveheart services have been designed 

from consultation and we value your 

thoughts. 

Please send any feedback to 

Anne.black1@nhs.net or call Eva on number 

above 

 

mailto:Anne.black1@nhs.net
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